
 

 ACTIVE TRAVEL AND JUNCTION CAPACITY IMPROVEMENT SCHEME 

EAST LANCASHIRE ROAD AND MOORGATE ROAD 

 EMERGENCY CLOSURES 
Following a review of the current traffic management arrangement, and in the interests of the safety of the 

workforce, the following changes will come into effect from Friday 14th March. 
 

The right hand turn from the East Lancashire Road onto Moorgate Road North will be closed. 
(Shown in blue) 

 
Traffic will be diverted from East Lancashire Road into Coopers Lane and then onto South boundary Road. 

 
The slip road from Moorgate North onto Ribblers Lane will be closed. (Shown in blue) 

 

Motorists are encouraged to use Bewley Drive. 
 
 

This decision was not made lightly as we understand it will have an impact on traffic however KMBC and its 
contractors have a duty of care to their workforce as well as anyone employed by a sub-contractor. 

 

For more information on this and future phases please visit www.knowsley.gov.uk/M57 

To report any problems with the traffic management please contact 

0800 0232334 

 Disclaimer 

Knowsley Metropolitan Borough Council (KMBC) has reviewed the traffic management and construction 
phasing arrangements. The durations outlined in this construction update and subsequent iterations are 
subject to change.  

 
 

http://www.knowsley.gov.uk/M57


  

   

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

East Lancashire Road 

Moorgate Road North 

 

South Boundary Road  

COOPERS LANE 

Moorgate Road South 
 

http://www.knowsley.gov.uk/M57

